
Remembrance Assembly 

On Thursday, we had a whole school 

assembly to commemorate Armistice 

Day.   

 

All of the pupils have been learning about this in class and the children made poppy wreaths which 

were laid at the front of the assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

November 

Monday 15th  Odd Socks Day, Travelling Book Fair,  

                  Anti-Bullying Week 

Friday 26th   Mufti Day for Xmas Fair  

December 

Friday 3rd     Christmas Fair 

Friday 10th     National Elf Day 

Tuesday 14th     9.30 am and 2.00 pm KS1 Nativity     

Wednesday 15th     Xmas dinner for children 

Thursday 16th     Tacky Xmas jumper day and class 

      parties 

Odd Socks Day 
 
On Monday, we are inviting the children to come 
into school in odd socks to celebrate everything 
that makes us unique.  The children will be taking 
part in different activities related to the theme 
“One Kind Word” within school during the week.  
We are also continuing to sell the wristbands for 
£1, so please send in the correct money if your 
child would like to buy one.   
 

School Dinners 

Reminder that all parents must pre-book their child’s dinners on Parentpay by Thursday every week.   Meals are 

always booked one week in advance, but can also be booked up until the end of term to save doing this every 

week.    Please follow the instructions below if needed: 

How to make meal or event bookings > ParentPay Support  

https://www.parentpay.com/DOCH/school-support/index.html@page_id=9265.html


Attendance for this week 

 Reception  87.5% 

 Year 1   93.9% 

 Year 2   92.7% 

 Year 3   95.5% 

 Year 4   93.3% 

 Year 5   93.0% 

 Year 6   96.3% 

Travelling Book Fair 

Next week, will be hosting the Travelling Book 

Fair. The Book Fair showcases the latest books to 

engage every type of reader and it is a great    

opportunity to purchase some books as Christ-

mas gifts. The school also benefits as, for every 

book sold, we earn free books and resources for 

the school.   

Netball Match  

On the 11th November, our netball team played against Christchurch in Croydon.  Years 4, 5 and 6 

played two netball games. 

As we began the match, we felt a mix of nerves and excitement.  Halfway through the match, we 

felt a bit less worried.  We started off strong as our teammate scored the first goal of the match.   

After half time, it was 2-1 to Kenley.  We began to get tired and lost concentration, as a result they 

scored two goals in the last few minutes. 

This experience helped us realise to keep focus throughout the whole match next time. 

By Emilia, Ella and Verity 

 

 

Mobile Phones 

Please can parents refrain from using mobile phones on the 

school site, as this has the potential to be a safeguarding risk.   


